
PPSA Fairies & Scaries Disco 

What better way to end our half-term with a disco, dance and delicious 

nibbles. We have organised a disco for Friday 22nd October 2021, where the 

children can dress up in their best clothes or fancy dress.  

KS1 will run from 5pm – 6pm,  

KS2 will run from 6:15pm – 7:15pm 
 

If you have more than one child at school, you can purchase a family ticket for 

£5.00. Individual tickets will be £2.50. We will be selling crisp and ice gems for 

30p a packet and squash will be provided free of charge.  

Please fill in the form below with the name/s of each child who will be 

attending. (PPS Children only) 

Child’s name & Class 

  
  

  

  

 

 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child to have face paints (Please delete as appropriate) 
  

We hope to see you with your dancing shoes on! 
 

Single ticket  
Family ticket  


